
 

 

THE PANTHERS’ PRIDE 

 
We are smart.  We do our part. We take pride in Sacred Heart! 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2011

FAITH CORNER  
     During the month of September we have 
been celebrating the virtue of FAITH.  Students 
who have demonstrated their faith to others 
most consistently were honoured during our 
Recognition Assembly on September 30th.  The 
virtue awards for the month of September were 
awarded to:  Aly (JK),Cierra (JK/K), Maycee (K), 
Dayton (1), Kelton (2A), Ethan (2B), Jack (3), 
Michael (3/4), Alexandria (4), Michaela Persad 
(5), Ian Corbett (5/6), ,and Joachim Persad (6).  
     GRATITUDE is the virtue that will be our focus 
for the month of October.  It is our hope that we 
will be able to show our gratitude to God for all 
the blessings he has given us, as we realize we 
are often much more fortunate than others.  
With this in mind, we will be conducting our 
second annual FILL THE LIMO FOOD DRIVE 
CHALLENGE. We are asking students to bring in 
non-perishable food items before Friday, 
October 7th.  The class who brings in the greatest 
amount of canned goods will win a ride in the 
limousine.  We would like to thank 1st Class Limo 
for donating their time and their vehicle towards 
helping us with this noble cause. We hope that 
the students will participate in this challenge as 
we believe that it is important to give to those in 
need.  Thank you in advance to all of you who 
donate.   
     Join us for our Thanksgiving Mass tomorrow. 
 
OCTOBER SPIRIT DAY 
Our next Sacred Heart School 
Spirit Day will be tomorrow, 
Thursday, October 6th.  Wear your 
favourite hockey jersey to commemorate the 
beginning of the regular season for the NHL.  It is 
also the beginning of an entire season of having 
to listen to Mrs. Belisle brag that the Boston Bruins 
are Stanley Cup Champions! It is going to be a 
LONG hockey season. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY TEAM 
Congratulations to our cross country running 
team who represented our school very well in 
both the Hersey Lake meet and the Opishing 
meet!  Their dedication to running every day 
certainly paid off! 
 
STUDENT DISMISSAL AND PICK UP REQUEST 
A friendly reminder that any parents who plan to 
pick up their child at the end of the day need to 
notify the office before 2:30 p.m.  When calling 
the school, please dial one and leave your 
child’s name and bus number on the message.   
We would ask, unless your child has an 
appointment, to please refrain from picking up 
your child before 3:20 as it disrupts the children’s 
classes.  For those of you who do pick up your 
child(ren), please wait outside the school as a 
teacher is on duty at 3:20 to check your child off 
the “pick up” list.  Should you be picking up your 
child during the school day, please know that 
once you are “buzzed” into the school, 
parents/guardians need to report to the office.  
We will then go get your child from their class.    
Thank you in advance for your kind attention to 
this matter. 

 
HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES 
On Monday, October 31st students may come to 
school wearing their costumes.  We ask that 
students’ costumes allow them to sit in and allow 
them to get in and out of a desk easily.  They 
also must be school appropriate, i.e. no guns 
and knives please.  There will be primary and 
junior activities in the afternoon.  Following 
Halloween, please keep the candy at home. 
 

  
From the staff and students of Sacred Heart School



 

 

 
 

 

 


